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Year 5 & 6—Netball Competition—Wednesday 15th  February (am) 
Year 5 & 6 will be taking part in a Netball Competition at Newton Aycliffe Leisure  
Centre on Wednesday 15th February.  They will be leaving school on Figgy Bus at 08.55 and will be back 
for school lunch.   
 
IMPORTANT—Please make sure that the Year 5 & 6 children are at school for 8.45am prompt so 

we can depart no later that 8.55am. Thank you. 
 
The children will need to come dressed in outdoor trainers, their school PE kit, tracksuit bottoms and school 
jumper. 

PUPILS OF THE WEEK 
 

Squirrel Class 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Owl Class  
 

Recycle Your Small Appliances 
Woodland School are taking part in the small electrical recycling scheme. If you have any small  
appliances such as irons, phones, kettles, toasters, hairdryers, straightener, games equipment they can now 
be recycled through school.  
 
We also have a battery recycling facility in school. You can send in any used batteries and once we have 
filled the cylinder, they will be collected for recycling.  


